Dear Residents and Families,



As we manage additional cases of the virus, we have sectioned off an area of our Evergreen Way neighborhood, to care for presumed and confirmed cases behind closed doors. If needed, we do have the capacity to expand the area to contain patients with suspected or confirmed diagnosis of the virus in this location. Well patients will be cared for in a separate area of the neighborhood.

As we have learned from health officials, even people who are not experiencing any symptoms could be carriers and spread the virus unknowingly. The best guidance we have from the State Department of Public Health and the CDC is to close down our neighborhoods and restrict our residents' activity off of their neighborhoods. Based on these recommendations, in addition to sectioning our post-acute neighborhood, we are implementing additional social distancing measures throughout our Health Center to include:

- Residents will stay on their neighborhoods
- Doors to neighborhoods will be closed and signs will be posted as a reminder
- Meal time will see more distance between smaller groups, and the majority of residents will eat in their rooms
- The courtyard is closed
- We have re-deployed staff from other disciplines to our neighborhoods to help provide extra hands and attention to our residents

We ask for all of our families to help us reinforce this new policy with their loved ones.

To help keep you up-to-date during this unprecedented time, we have created a designated area on our website for family communications. This site is accessed directly from the bottom of the homepage of our website, McLeanInspiredLiving.org.

Here you will find links to all family communications we've sent out. No log in information is needed. Please feel free to call or email at any time with any questions.

Here is a screen shot of the Family Site button on the bottom of our website.



